TODAY’S DATE
Hearing Clerk

US Department of Agriculture

1400 Independence Ave., SW

Room 1031-S

Washington, DC 20250-9200

Re:  Doc. No. AO-FV-09-0138; AMS-FV-09-0029; FV09-970-1:  Proposed National Marketing Agreement Regulating Leafy Green Vegetables; Recommended Decision and Opportunity To File Written Exceptions to Proposed Marketing Agreement No. 970

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am pleased to respond to the request for comment on the proposed rule to establish a proposed national marketing agreement regulating leafy green vegetables, published in the April 29, 2011 Federal Register (Vol. 76, No. 83). [DESCRIBE YOUR FARM AND INVOLVEMENT IN FARMERS UNION HERE.]

Development of a marketing program by the Agricultural Marketing Service (AMS) to address the handling of fresh and fresh-cut leafy green vegetables is an inappropriate method by which to address food safety concerns. Furthermore, such actions stand to place family farmers like myself in a vulnerable position and force them to comply with unnecessary and burdensome regulations.

[DESCRIBE HOW SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATIONS IN THE PROPOSED RULE WOULD ADVERSELY AFFECT YOUR ABILITY TO COMPETE WITH LARGE GROWERS, RESULT IN INCREASED CONCENTRATION WITHIN THE INDUSTRY, CONFLICT WITH ORGANIC STANDARDS OR DIVERSIFIED PRODUCTION METHODS, ERODE CONSUMERS’ CONFIDENCE IN THE SAFETY OF ALL FOOD SOLD IN THE U.S. (NOT JUST FOOD LABELED AS “SAFE” IN ORDER TO GAIN A COMPETITIVE ADVANTAGE IN THE MARKETPLACE), OR OTHERWISE NEGATIVELY AFFECT LEAFY GREEN PRODUCTION IN THE U.S.]
A national marketing agreement for leafy greens will not make our food safer, but will only serve to encourage the concentration that is already occurring in the produce industry. I respectfully urge you to consider the negative impact that such an agreement would have on family farmers and withdraw the proposal to create a national marketing agreement for leafy greens. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

NAME









